
	

	

	

	

Dear	P6	Parent/Guardian	

Normally	at	this	time	of	year,	our	P6	pupils	who	intend	to	sit	the	transfer	
test	in	November	2020	will	be	given	additional	work	by	the	teacher	to	
complete.	Transfer	preparation	work	is	always	additional	to	the	regular	
P6	school	work	and	is	optional.		Pupils	who	know	that	they	will	not	sit	
the	test	can	also	do	the	additional	work	if	they	wish.		

We	are	now	making	available	a	work	pack	designed	for	parents	to	
support	their	children	in	transfer	test	preparation	in	Term	3.	We	are	
making	these	packs	available	for	any	P6	parent	who	wishes	to	have	one	
next	week.	The	school	will	be	open	from	10am-11.30	am	on	Monday	11th	
May	for	any	parent	who	wishes	to	collect	a	Transfer	work	pack	for	their	
child.	

	The	pack	is	published	by	Fairfields	and	contains	a	workbook	that	covers	
key	areas	of	Literacy	and	Numeracy.	It	also	has	10	separate	tests.	A	test	
can	be	completed	each	week	when	the	workbook	is	complete.	Helpful	
explanations	and	all	answers	are	included	in	the	pack.	

We	would	encourage	all	P6	pupils	to	continue	to	complete	the	school	
work	that	Mrs	McMahon	posts	on	the	website	each	Monday	and	then	
use	the	transfer	pack	as	additional	work.	

In	this	time	of	uncertainty,	the	transfer	procedure	for	next	year	is	not	
clear.	We	will	endeavour	to	inform	parents	should	there	be	any	
developments.	

If	you	intend	to	collect	a	pack	on	Monday,	please	remember	social	
distancing	guidelines	when	entering	the	school.	Parents	can	enter	via	the	
main	door	and	collect	the	work	pack	in	the	hall.			

Yours	sincerely	

Mr	P.Quinn																								Mrs	O	.	McMahon	


